

January 1, 2024

Dear Temple Emanu-El Sisters,

We are extremely excited about the upcoming 2023-2024 year and welcome you to be a part of it. We are continuing our in-person events as well as hosting virtual events on Zoom.

We are asking for you to support Sisterhood with a \$36 tax-deductible donation. TEE Sisterhood plans on continuing to provide social and cultural events celebrating our Jewish faith. Your donations will also provide financial support for Temple Emanu-El and our Religious School.

We would love to see you at our upcoming events. We are planning activities for:

SOCIAL - Sisterhood Bingo on Zoom, Game Nights, Mah Jongg & Mitzvah Play Date, Holiday Fair, Hanukkah Party, Baking Events, Chocolate Tasting, Divas Dining Out, and Art Programs

SPIRITUAL - Rosh Chodesh, Sisterhood Shabbat, and our Women's Seder

<u>TIKKUN OLAM</u> - Making dinners for other non-profit organizations like JW House, Hillel, and providing monthly Tot Shabbat dinners for our families with young children. Sponsors Religious School art program, Youth Advisor, and Jewish Summer Camp scholarships.

Thank you, in advance, for your ongoing support of our Sisterhood programs! We could not offer these programs without your generous tax deductible donation.

A portion of your donation (\$18) supports The National Women of Reform Judaism (WRJ) which is the women's affiliate of the Union of Reform Judaism (URJ). These organizations provide on-going support, ideas, training, area events and conferences.

We appreciate all of you!

Joy Powell joyoustou@gmail.com

President (408) 833-4760



SAVE THE DATE

| Thursday, February 8, 2024 | Divas Dine Out | |
|--|--|---|
| 5:00 PM - 7:30 PM | Palermo Italian Restaul Let's all go grab a bite | rant - 791 Auzerias Ave SJ together! |
| Thursday, February 22, 2024 7 PM | Zoom Bingo-Win a giftca Slide Show of Fau | |
| Sunday, March 10, 2024 10 am in the cottage | Rosh Chodesh with Cantor Shafritz Continental breakfast, learning with Cantor, then make a tzedakah box to take home | |
| March 15, 2024 6:30 pm | Tot Shabbat Dinner for families with young children | |
| Thursday, March 21, 2024 6 pm pizza served | Hamantaschen Baking in the Temple House | |
| | _Cut Here and Return | |
| Please enclose the donation form Mail to: Temple Emanu-El Att: | | |
| Name | _Cell Phone | Home phone |
| Address | City | Zip Code |
| Email | | |

Please contact Yvonne Nemec, VP Membership, at (408) 828-9870 or email sisterhood@templesanjose.org